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Economic Development Commission- Lights and Beautification Marketing Plan 
 
 
The Chamber will acknowledge the financial support of the EDC by writing a letter to the editor 
in The Vermont Standard. This will be for both the lights during the Holiday season and for 
basket maintenance in the fall. The Chamber will also publicly acknowledge the donation 
verbally when discussing the baskets. 
 
We appreciate your continued support. 
 


